
The Southwest Local Schools Final Blitz – June 4th, 2021
On August 23rd, 2019, we broke ground on the new Southwest Local Schools. Less than two

years later, the teachers and faculty are now moving into the new buildings this week. This

massive project was not only about building four new schools, but also building Harrison’s

future. While the journey certainly had its challenges, we always had the support of the district

and the community to overcome any obstacle in our path. The Southwest Local School District

truly embodies its core values: Trust, Respect, Ownership, and Leadership. We couldn’t have

done it without you, and we hope to see you at the ribbon cuttings on August 1st, 2021!

Thank you,

The Skanska Megen Team

Groundbreaking Owner Punch List



Community Involvement

Raising the Flag Community Car Parade for Construction Workers

Care Packages & Thank You Cards by Students Christmas Donations for Struggling SLSD Families 



Harrison Elementary



Crosby Elementary



Miami Whitewater Elementary



Harrison Junior High



Harrison Elementary

Miami Whitewater CampusCrosby Elementary

Elementary School Floor Plans



Harrison Elementary

Miami Whitewater CampusCrosby Elementary

Junior High School Floor Plans


